From: yudsa congress

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 8:22 PM
To: Hany Donyavi

Subject: Re: Abstarct

Dear Hany,

Sorry for late notice there has been a mistake and
the email we sent did not delivered.

Your abstract has been selected for poster
presentation. You are requested to complete the
payment and please send us a copy of your
payment receipt via email. You can find the
necessary information at www.yudsacongress.com.

We kindly request you to inform us about your
attendance status and if you will attend the
congress send us your flight details.

You will be informed about the exact date, time and
format of your poster presentation.

Thank you for your interest,
On behalf of YUDSA Exco

On Sat, 9 Feb 2019 at 00:55, Hany Donyavi
<hany.donyavi@gmail.com> wrote:
This is a gentle reminder of my recent request to
inform me about the scientific committee's final
decision on my abstract.
I'm Hani Donyavi of dentistry school of Tehran
university of medical science.




